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 Saving Greenburgh Coalition 

Edgemont Incorporation Notice 

Greenburgh is a strongly Democratic Town. The selected 
Democratic candidate without a primary opponent will most 
certainly be elected. 

Our current State Assembly Representative, Mary-Jane Shimsky 
has no primary opponent and will be able to continue in office 
without explaining to her constituents why she did not take a 
strong position against Edgemont’s incorporation efforts. The 
incorporation of Edgemont will result in higher taxes and reduced 
services for unincorporated Greenburgh residents.   

Saving Greenburgh Coalition (SGC) will be gathering signatures 
to have Tom Abinanti, our previous State Representative on the 

ballot as a candidate. Working to have Abinanti on the ballot is 
not an endorsement, but rather provides opportunities for 

Mary-Jane Shimsky to explain why she did not work harder to 
protect Greenburgh against incorporation efforts and her strategy 
on this issue in the future. Similarly, it provides Tom Abinanti the 
opportunity to explain what he would have done if he was still our 
State Representative and what his plans are on this issue if 
elected.  

The goal of SGC is to foster informative primary discussions 
(hopefully one in our Clubhouse) by the candidates. This effort 
should provide the public with valuable information needed to cast 
an informed vote in November. 

There will be an announcement in the future with the schedule of 
times and dates when Walter Simon will be in the Club House to 
gather signatures on primary ballot petitions. 

 


